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To Chairperson Sheila C Bair and the Board of the FDIC 
  
I can not begin to express my outrage at the unjust treatment that you 
people are hurling at the nation's community banks. In general, 
community banks have followed honest and sound business practices, 
unlike their larger bretheren. Community banks have well served their 
communities and care deeply for the people that live in them. 
  
It is simply not right that community banks should suffer for the sins of the 
Wall Street Bankers. This suffering is manifesting itself not only in all of 
these added fees and assessments, but in regulations both old and 
proposed, that will further strangle our daily business pracitices. 
  
I would like to invite all of you to come to Hennepin, Illinois and see what a 
small community is.The Beltway is NOT AMERICA. You need to be able to 
see how most of the people of our nation really live and work. Sadly, this 
proposed action shows that you do not. 
  
I urge you to educate yourselves and get in touch with those who depend 
upon you, and, begrudgingly, wish you well in a job that I know is difficult. 
  
  
  
Terry A Judd 
Director 
North Central Bank 
Hennepin, Illinois 
  

  

 


